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House and Sports Captains 
 
 
 

L, W, M and A 

 
  

 N, L, D, 
  M, J, and N 

 
Our new Year 6 leaders have been appointed.  
Congratulations! We look forward to seeing how 
they provide excellent role models for the rest of 
the school. 
 

Accelerated Reader 
Now that we are pleased to be open to students 
again, the KS2 online 'Accelerated Reader' quiz-
zing will become restricted to in-school quizzing 
only. Children should continue to read daily at 
home, and they will be given regular opportunities 
to quiz on class iPads and computers at school. 
 
 

Trading Cards 
Trading cards should remain at home 
please.  We are working extremely 
hard at school to avoid the sharing of      
resources wherever possible; the 
trading of cards means items are 
handled by many.  Also, bringing col-
lections of cards to school often leads 
to upset amongst the children, cards 
cannot be named and children become upset if 
they are lost.  Please keep them safely at home. 
 
School Attendance Figures (14-18th Sept) 
Congratulations to 4K for achieving the highest at-
tendance last week. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Average: 95.01% School Target: 97.00% 
 

 

Class    % Class % 

RBS 94.70 3S 99.23 

RF 99.22 4D 95.17 

RL 94.29 4G 95.64 

1A 88.57 4K 99.33 

1D 93.06 5FS 97.20 

1S 89.66 5T 97.59 

2B 96.79 5V 97.26 

2J 94.57 6P 98.00 

2R 92.42 6S 94.55 

3C 94.17 6Sa 94.67 

3CR 89.06   

Helping Hands Cup 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
A has been chosen as the recipient of the Helping 
Hands Cup this week.  Mrs Jensen commended 
him on his focus and concentration in class which is 
a great help for both his teacher and peers.  Well 
done A.  
 

Travel Plan 
The school currently holds Gold 
status for its travel plan.  As 
part of the plan the school and 
its community is asked to pro-
mote active travel.  We are 
aware that Hertford Avenue is 

becoming quite congested at drop off and pick up 
times.  If you do need to drive to school please ‘park 
and stride’ by parking away from the school and 
walking the last part of the journey.  This will help to 
reduce both congestion and pollution around the 
school.  Thank you. 
 
 

Curriculum Evenings and  
Parent Consultations 

At the beginning of term we would normally be invit-
ing parents and carers to school to attend a curricu-
lum evening.  Whilst this is not currently possible, 
our teachers have been busy creating a presenta-
tion that can be viewed by you remotely and these 
will be shared shortly.  We hope that 
you enjoy these presentations and 
find them informative. 
 
It is also likely that parent consulta-
tions will need to be held virtually.  
Consultations will take place after half term and 
more information will follow shortly.    

 
Coats 

 
As the weather is becoming more 
autumnal, please ensure that your 
child has a waterproof coat at 
school each day.  Coats are need-

ed at lunch and playtimes in the event of damp or 
drizzly conditions.  Please ensure that all items are 
named! 


